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Richardson County Commissioners Meet

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners met with Emergency Management Director Brian
Kirkendall Tuesday to review a purchase order for the Courthouse generator maintenance.
Kirkendall will be reviewing the quote further with the company.

The Board voted to authorize County Attorney Doug Merz and Sheriff Don Pounds to enter into a
memorandum of understanding for the Nebraska Satellite Office of Child Advocacy Center for
Fiscal Year 2016-17 at a county cost of $2,100.

A quote form Scholl Lawn and Landscape for improvements to the Courthouse yard were reviewed.
Commissioners agreed to proceed with the filling and seeding of the low spots and proceed with the
fertilizer and weed control as needed.
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